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VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
psc@utah.gov  
 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, Utah 84111 
 
  Re: Advice Letter—UBTA-UBET Communications Inc. /Tariff Filing 
   Docket No. 18-053-T02 
 
To the Commission: 
 
 In accordance with R746-405 of the Public Service Commission’s Rules, UBTA-UBET 
Communications Inc. (“UBTA-UBET”) hereby electronically files the following Revised Tariff 
Sheet of UBTA-UBET Communications Inc. Exchange Carriers of Utah P.S.C.U. No. 1 Access 
Service Tariff on file with the Commission (together with mark-ups as required by R746-405-
2.D.6): 
 
 1. 7th Revised Sheet No. 3.3, canceling 6th Revised Sheet No. 3.3; and  
 
 2. 9th Revised Sheet No. 234.1, canceling 8th Revised Sheet No. 234.1. 
 
 This filing makes the following changes: 
 
 1. Decreases UBTA-UBET’s Switched Access Service End Office Local Switching 
Terminating Premium Access Rate from $0.003567 to $0.002133.  

 
This filing is made in compliance with the Federal Communication Commission’s (FCC) 

Title 47: Telecommunication; Part 51-Interconnection; Subpart J-Transitional Access Service 
Pricing; §51.909 Transition of rate-of-return carrier access charges; Step 5. 
 

The proposed rates reflect the step down of the End Office terminating rate as prescribed 
by the FCC rules.   
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Pursuant to R746-405-2.E(3) UBTA-UBET requests an effective date for this filing of 

July 1, 2018, which is earlier than the thirty day notice period because July 1, 2018 is the 
deadline imposed by FCC Rules. If you have any questions concerning the above, please contact 
me at your convenience. 

 
    Very truly yours, 
 
    BLACKBURN & STOLL, LC 
      

     
    Kira M. Slawson 
    Attorneys for UBTA-UBET Communications Inc. 
 

Enclosures 
cc: Bruce Todd 
 Karl Searle 


